l.aurie Hodson

From: Cray, Dale [Dale.Cray@dot state fi.us]
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 2 42 PM
To: Laurie Hodson

Cc: Register, Troy

Subject: RE Existing Driveway Vertification

Upon field review on 1-23-2014, the above subject matter for Ms. Blondina M. Stevens 2336 W US Hwy 90, for
proposed Portable Office Bullding will not require a permit from FDOT at this time. The property in question have
reasonable Access by way of SW Dominos Way If you have any further questions pertaining to this issue please do not
hesttate to call.

Sincerely,

Dale L. Cray

Access Permits Inspector
Lake City Operations
Office:(386)961 7146
dale cray@dot state fl us

From: Laurie Hodson [mailto:laurie hodson@columbiacountyfia.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 12:05 PM

To: Cray, Dale

Subject: Existing Driveway Verification

Dale,

I have an application for replacing an existing portable office unit on parcel 36-3s-16-02622-000. There are
sheds for sale and this will be a portable office building. The property is on the southeast corner of HWY 90
and Dominos Way.

Will you let me know if they need a permit with you or is the existing drive ok at this site.

Thank you,

D aarie Hodion

Laune Hodson, Office Manager

Columbia County Bullding & Zoning Department
135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B8-21,

Lake City, Fl. 32055

Office (3861 758 1007

Fax [186) 7587160

faune hodson@columblacountyfla.com




